

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENT, UTILITIES AND CORPORATE SERVICES

Natural Areas Management Pilots – Small Swale and Richard St Barbe Baker Afforestation Area

Recommendation of the Committee

That Administration proceed with the development of pilot management plans for the Small Swale and Richard St Barbe Baker Afforestation Area through the process outlined in the December 5, 2022 report of the General Manager, Utilities and Environment.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its meeting held on December 5, 2022, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above along with communications from the following:

- Barb Biddle, Montgomery Place Community Association
- Candace Savage, Wild About Saskatoon
- Julia Adamson, Friends of the Saskatoon Afforestation Areas Inc.
- Paul Cluett

In addition to putting forward the above-noted recommendation, your Committee also resolved that the report be forwarded to the Saskatoon Environmental Advisory Committee for information.

Attachment

December 5, 2022 report of the General Manager, Utilities and Environment.

December 4, 2022 letter from Barb Biddle, Montgomery Place Community Association.

December 4, 2022 letter from Candace Savage, Wild About Saskatoon.

December 2, 2022 letter from Paul Cluett.

December 1, 2022 letter from Julia Adamson, Friends of the Saskatoon Afforestation Areas Inc.